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Former Family Fed President, Dr Mose Durst, celebrated his 80th birthday in Berkeley on Saturday, 

August 31st.  

 

Family and friends including his children and grandchildren helped make for a special gathering with 

wonderful stories and memories of great days of the past.  

 

Friendships forged throughout the years have survived the many changes, challenges and victories of a 

life lived in service to God's ideals.  

 

Songs, skits, dancing, trivia and good food meant that everyone, from near and far went home feeling 

renewed, refreshed and inspired. 

 

 


